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Our Mission: Read to Grow promotes language-building and literacy for children, beginning at birth, and supports 
parents as their babies’ first teachers.

Author and media powerhouse Arianna 
Huffington will be the speaker at a  
Read to Grow fundraiser luncheon April 

15th, noon-2 p.m., at the Omni New Haven  
Hotel at Yale. 

Huffington, who is Chair, President and 
Editor-in-chief of The Huffington Post Media 
Group, will talk about her new book, “Thrive: 
The Third Metric to Redefining Success and 
Creating a Life of Well-Being, Wisdom, and 
Wonder.” In her latest of more than a dozen 
books, she says that women and men must 
look beyond money and power to include 
compassion and giving as valued aspects of 
success in both our professional and personal 
lives. Huffington’s accomplishments over 
the years have spanned writing, politics, 
commentary, and even acting. She is the  
mother of two.

Congresswoman Rosa DeLauro, of 
Connecticut’s 3rd District, is the event Honorary 
Chair. DeLauro served as the founding chair of 
the Congressional Baby Caucus and has worked 
for public policy supporting families with young 
children and early childhood programs.

For “Thrive,” Huffington was inspired by  
her 2013 commencement speech at Smith 
College. That address was followed by “Third 
Metric” conferences in New York, London, 
Munich, and Hawaii. Similar conferences are 
planned this spring in New York, Washington, 
D.C., and Los Angeles.

For the April 15th luncheon, individual tickets, 
group tickets and corporate sponsorships 
are available by calling 203.488.6800, or by 
emailing: rbaker@readtogrow.org.

Kosher meals by Abel Catering for Passover 
observance will be available by prior request.

Arianna Huffington To Be Guest 
Speaker April 15 In New Haven

Dear Friends of Read to Grow,

As we embark on our 14th year, we are 
heartened by the energy and research 
supporting the critical need for early childhood 
education, yet we are dismayed by the number 
of children still starting school not ready to 
learn to read. 

Our mission is to provide parents 
information leading to an understanding of 
the importance of language development for their children’s future success, as well as the 
tools to make that happen. We have done this by meeting with moms of newborns and by 
distributing more than 120,000 books a year. 

We are now embarking on an exciting next step. By collaborating with other agencies 
that are already working with at-risk families, we will have the opportunity to reach more 
families, to reinforce our message and to educate. Frederick Douglas said, “It is easier to 
build strong children than to repair broken men.” At Read to Grow we are committed to the 
building, the prevention, so that the heartbreaking cycle of poverty can be stopped.

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm.
Roxanne J. Coady, Chair

Our Annual Report & Appreciations
Please see pages 3 through 6 for our 
Annual Report, Treasurer’s Report, 
and appreciations to donors and 
book drive organizers over the last 
year. We are grateful to them all. They 
make our work possible and have 
helped to change the lives of hundreds 
of thousands of children and their 
families over the years.
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Word Gap
Children from low-income families are likely to 
hear 30 million fewer words by age 3 than are 
others from more affluent households, according 
to 1990s research. Recent Stanford University 
research shows a ‘word gap’ as early as 18 months 
of age. This disparity can lead to lifelong difficulties; 
language skills closely correlate to reading ability, 
and literacy is a proven indicator of success or 
failure in school and beyond.

Closing The Gap
Parents of all socioeconomic backgrounds can 
help to level the literacy field. Read to Grow reaches 
out to all parents of newborns in our 12 partner 
hospitals, delivering 20,000 Literacy Packets 
annually—each with our baby board book and info 
on the importance of communication and language 
development for babies.

ARIANNA HUFFINGTON
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Head of Family Services Agency 
Joins Read to Grow Board
Thomas P. Gullotta, M.A., M.S.W., the Chief 
Executive Officer of Child & Family Services 
of Southeastern Connecticut, has joined the 
Board of Directors, bringing further expertise in 
programming for children’s needs to Read to Grow.

Gullotta was 
elected in January 
for a three-year 
term. Over the last 
29 years, he has led 
Child & Family to 
become the largest 
private, non-profit 
children’s services 
provider in the 
southeast region of 
Connecticut. With 
an annual operating budget of over $10 million, 
the agency funds 28 service centers. 

Gullotta, a resident of Glastonbury, is a member 
of the Psychology and Education departments 
at Eastern Connecticut State University. His 
scholarship includes co-authorship of two college 
textbooks and authorship or editing of numerous 
books and articles on social behaviors and 
problems among children, adolescents and adults.

“Tom’s breadth of experience and his keen 
intelligence and wit have already made an 
enormous contribution to our work at Read to 
Grow,” said Roxanne Coady, Board Chair. “We are 
delighted to welcome him.”

Gullotta said, “The strength and energy of the 
Read to Grow leadership are clear. I feel fortunate 
to be joining the team and our working together for 
literacy for all children and adults in Connecticut.”

New Administrator to Lead  
Branford Office Operations
Kyn Tolson joined the Read to Grow team in 
January as the new Director of Operations & 
Development, heading the Branford office.

Tolson most recently worked for eight years as 
director of Outreach to Haiti, based in Connecticut 
and Port-au-Prince. A resident of East Haddam, she 
has been a writer for a communications and design 
firm and was a reporter and deputy managing 
editor at The Day of New London. Her journalism 
experience includes stints as an editor for 
Associated Press and for Dow Jones, both in New 
York City. She has also worked as a photographer 
for various newspapers and publications. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Kyn as we embark 
on the next exciting stage for Read to Grow,” said 
Roxanne Coady. “ Her experience in development 
and communications and her capacity for 
successful execution of objectives will heighten our 
abilities to effect change.”

Newsletter of Read to Grow
A publication of Read to Grow, Inc.
53 School Ground Road
Branford, CT 06405
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readtogrow@readtogrow.org
www.readtogrow.org
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Roxanne J. Coady, Chair
John F. Wolter, Secretary
Stacy Ruwe, Treasurer
Joanne Cunard
Mary Kay Curtiss
Jennifer Fusco
Alva Greenberg
Tom Gullotta
Carla Horwitz
Julia Irwin
Lisa Maass
Phyllis McGrath
Bonnie Patten
Karen Pritzker, Board Emeritus
Sandra Trevino
Janet Weiswasser Michaelson

Administration
Kyn Tolson, Director of Operations  

& Development
Robin Baker, Office Manager

Founding Sponsors
Citizens Bank
Community Foundation for  

Greater New Haven
R.J. Julia Booksellers

Simon & Schuster Donates 16,400 Books
G lobal publisher Simon & 

Schuster donated in February 
more than 16,400 books to 

Read to Grow for newborns and 
young children.

Jon Anderson, President & 
Publisher of the Children’s Division, 
said that Simon & Schuster makes its 
donation in recognition of the need 
for literacy programs to reach the 
youngest children.

“We couldn’t be more pleased 
and appreciative of this gift,” said 
Roxanne Coady, Chair of Read to 
Grow’s Board of Directors. “To have 
Simon & Schuster join in our efforts 
to promote language-building and literacy among children further 
strengthens our mission.”

A study spanning 20 years and 
completed in 2010 at the University 
of Nevada shows that the number of 
books in a home had a more direct 
effect on the level of schooling that 
a child reached than did the parents’ 
socioeconomic and education levels.

All of the board books from Simon 
& Schuster are designed to be durable 
and easily held. They feature colorful 
pictures and words appropriate to 
different developmental levels of 
infants and children up to age 3.

Titles of the book include:  
“Let’s Count 123!” and “Smiley My 
Animal Friends”. Simon & Schuster  

is a global leader in general interest. It is the publishing operation  
of CBS Corporation.

Preparation Gap
Many parents don’t realize their babies are highly 
receptive to learning words and meanings well before 
they can speak. Even in the weeks after birth, babies 
can be engaged through talking and singing as parents 
sit down with them or go about daily activities.

Closing The Gap
With informational DVDs, Read to Grow reaches out to 
expectant parents in prenatal clinics for low-income 
families. Also, with a parent’s guide and three free 
books during a child’s first year, we supply tools for 
language-building. And, through distribution of more 
than 100,000 books annually, we support a continuum 
of literacy efforts for families.
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Nobel Patron ($25,000 and up)
Kevin & Roxanne Coady*
Alva Greenberg
Michael Vlock & Karen Pritzker*

Pulitzer Patron ($10,000 - $24,999)
Charles & Belinda Bralver*
Daniel & Sharon Milikowsky

Caldecott Patron ($3,000 - $9,999)
Dr. Walter & Diane Ariker*
Sharon Davis*
Jennifer Groves Fusco*
Julia Irwin*
David & Lisa Maass*
George Brencher & Bonnie Patten*

Newbery Patron ($1,000 - $2,999)
Bruce & Terri Alpert
Chris & Katie Balestracci*
Ellen Bell
Joseph Del Priore
Wes & Sarah Eder*
David & Joanne Goldblum
William and Jean Graustein Fund
Maryanne Hall
Jacqueline Koral*
William & Kate Lee
Patrick & Stacy Ruwe
Jeffrey & Robyn Teplitzky*
Paul Michaelson & Jan  

Weiswasser Michaelson*
Randy & Tanya Wingate
Jef & Kate Wolter
Joe & Sue Zaccagnino

Nutmeg Patron ($500 – $999)
Chester & Glenna Brodnicki
Joanne Cunard
Ed & Chris Dowling
Charley Ellis & Linda Lorimer
Judith Hahn & Richard Shelling
Alan & Linda Landis
Ben Arthur Ledbetter & Deborah Freedman
Gerald Rosenberg & Cheryl Wiesenfeld
Marc & Jodi Schneider
Walter Simmers
Donald & Beverly Waters
Caroline Wharton

Page Turner ($250 - $499)
Ronald Angoff
Ramani Ayer
James & Jill Bicks
Robert Buckholz & Anne Fontaine
Robert & Robin Charney
Jack & Helen Davis
Jill & Rachel Eder
Robert & Carla Horwitz*
David & Amy Jaffe

Michael & Elizabeth Klein
David & Blair Martin
Bruce & Renee McIntyre
Alan & Jayne Mossberg
Mona Pierpaoli
Sebastian & Barbara Scripps
John & Cathy Seibyl
Robert Shulman & Stephanie Spangler
Joel & Tina Silidker
Jeremiah & Suzanne Stafford
Gary Wilson
Joel Zackin & Celeste Suggs

Friend (up to $250)
Anonymous
Charles & Deborah Ahern
Robert Alvine
Patricia Andriole
Chip & Barbara Angle
Peter Aronson & Marie Landry
Mary Elizabeth Attebery
Amelia Audette
Ben & Robin Baker
Mindy Baker
Ann Baker Pepe & Greg Pepe
Robert & Barbara Ballard
Harold & Barbara Barringham
William & Donna Batsford
Rita Berkson
Linda Berliner
Lawrence & Deborah Berliner
Justin & Jennifer Bernier
Bernadette Bober
John & Marguerite Bowes
Maryann Bracken
Wil & Deetsie Bradford
Susan Brady
Myron & Sandra Brand
Nathaniel & Joanne Bronson
Heather Brooke
Josiah Brown
Louise Brundage
Mary Ellen Bushnell
Judge & Mrs. Calabresi
Linda Calarco
Sandy Callinan
Jill Campbell
Mr. & Mrs. Warren Campbell
Eleanor Campo
Cynthia Carbonella
Sarah Celotto
Nicci Chalker
Joan Chetrick
Mary Cheyne
Rose Cohen
Gordon & Marjorie Cohen
Arlene Cohen
Jeff & Betsy Cooley
Josh Copel & Alix Boyle
Claudia Cron

Patricia Crowley
Richard & Janet Daigle
Kathleen Daley
Barbara Delmhorst
Carmen Desiato
Vincent & Mary Kay DeVita
Howard & Eden Diamond
Anita DiGioia
Tammy Disabella
Dr. & Mrs. Seth Dodds
Ellen Downes
John & Elizabeth Edelglass
Laureen Ellerman
Matthew Ellman & Laurie Ruderfer
William & Katie Ewen
Ruth Feldman
Donald Filer & Alisa Masterson
Bennie Finch
Caird Forbes-Cockell & Lynne R. Hyman
Geraldine Foster
Ric & Janis Fox
Keith & Judy Frey
Stanley & Roberta Friedman
Dr. Jonathan D. Levine &  

Dr. Suzanne G. Frisch
Kevin & Tina Garrity
Carol Giardi
Barbara Gibson
Frank & Marjorie Gillis
Susan Glantz
Robert & Mary Grande
David & Cynthia Greenblatt
Traci Grigg
William & Paula Grimm
Richard & Norma Grossi
Jay & Elaine Grossman
Frank & Bette Gruskay
Gretchen Haimes
Robert & Carol Harlan
Jeff & Marissa Hartmann
Rebecca Harvey
Margie Healy
Myra Healy
Lee Herdle & Lianne White Herdle
Alfred & Katharine Herzog
Dana Hoffman
Dave Holahan
Cathryn Holinger
Holly Hopkins
Barbara Houseman
Jean Hunnicutt
Jeanne Hyatt
Brian & Heather Inyart
Danny Jarrin
Joan Jenkins
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Johnson
Ann Johnson
David & Lyla Johnson
Myra Josephson
Leo & Marlies Kamin

Ben Kaplan & Annie Garcia Kaplan
Bill Kaplan & Lise Dondy
Frank & Julie Keating
Elliot & Sandra Kerzner
Laura Klimas
George & Meg Knight
Jon Knisley & Mary Hu
Dr. Arthur Knowlton
Kathryn Koboski
Daniel & Noreen Kokoruda
Wendy Kravitz
Evelyn Krevolin
Keith & Susan Larsen
Tracy Leary
Angelique Leeman
Gary & Nancy Leonard
Roslyn Lerner
Craig Lifland & Katherine Wallace-Lifland
William & Vicki Littell
JoAnn Longobardi
Carol Lutes
Grace Lyall
Linda Macy
James & Kaye Maggart
Barbara Maresca
Althea Marshall
Stephen & Barbara Mason
Susan Mazzola
Tom & Jamie McCauley
Andrea McInerney
Senator Edward Meyer
David & Susan Millan
Carolyn Murphy
Salvatore & Winifred Naclerio
Robert & Mary Patricia Nardino
Lynne Nathan
Gwen Noto
Elizabeth Pasieka
Emily Peel
Jennifer Pelletier
Susan Perl
Tom & Robin Perrone
Anne Bingham Pierson
Alan Plattus & Nancy Berliner
Hilary Prosnitz
James & Dorleen Reidy
Esther Resnik
Warren & Ann Richards
Helen Riviere
Cheryl Roby
Joan Roczynski
Gilda Roncari
Lewis & Barbara Rosenblum
David Rothberg & Nan Birdwhistell
Jeanne Rowe
Walter & Leah Ruderfer
John Rudiak
Karen Ryder
Joel Sable
David & Suzanne Sack

W e  T h a n k  O u r  D o n o r s  ( J u l y  1 ,  2 0 1 2 – J u n e  3 0 ,  2 0 1 3 )

*Denotes multi-year pledge
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D uring the last fiscal year, 
Read to Grow began 
putting into place a new 

organizational structure to align with 
new strategies and a new initiative. 

A Director of Operations & 
Development will be leading our 
office team to implement a plan 
that calls for strengthening our core 
programs and launching an initiative 
based on formal partnerships with 
other non-profits that serve the 
neediest populations in the state. 
A new bilingual staff member will 
help to integrate the partnerships’ 
services so that language-building 
and literacy efforts are enhanced for 
low-income and at-risk families. 

Over the last year, supporters 
maintained strong relationships 
with Read to Grow through their 
donations and volunteerism. More 
than 70 people gave freely of their 
time and talents for our Books 
for Babies and our Books for Kids 
programs.

We hosted two major fundraisers 
during the year. In New Haven, we 
celebrated the release of our baby 
board book, “Welcome to the World!” 
with guest speakers Gov. Dannel 
P. Malloy and Yale-New Haven 
Hospital Chief Executive Officer 
Marna P. Borgstrom. In Hartford, we 
hosted another luncheon with Chris 
Matthews after the release of his 
book “Jack Kennedy: Elusive Hero.”

We saw a 31% increase in book 
applications from families. Also, 
we continued to run efficiently, 
with 83% of expenses directly for 
programs.

Read to Grow received an 
unqualified, or clean audit opinion 
from our external auditors, Bailey, 
Murphy & Scarano, CPA.

We ended the year in strong 
affirmation of Read to Grow’s 
mission to promote language-
building and literacy for children, 
beginning at birth, and to support 
parents as their babies’ first teachers.

P u b l i c  S u p p o r t  &  R e v e n u e s

F UNCTION       A L  E X PENSES    

Foundations and Corporate Grants

Donated Books & Services

Contributions

Special Events

Interest

Other Income

Hospital Program Service Fees

Programs

Development & Fundraising

Management & General

Special Events

Foundations and Corporate Grants $ 290,101
Donated Books & Services 300,678
Contributions 87,372
Special Events 87,354
Hospital Program Service Fees 76,485
Other Income 6,855
Interest 829

Total Public Support & Revenues $ 849,674

Programs $ 810,521
Development & Fundraising 63,193
Management & General 60,836
Special Events 43,822
Total Expenses 978,372
Net (128,698)
Beginning 621,985
End Balance $ 493,287

Program expenses account for 83% of total expenses
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Imagination and Passion for Books 
Fuel Drive to Volunteer

A Special Evening with Wild Things and Other Friends
Read to Grow thanks the sponsors of our recent friend-raiser at the New Britain Museum of 
American Art, The Mischief & Magic of Max. The evening gathering was linked to an exhibit of 
works by Maurice Sendak on occasion of the 50th anniversary of his children’s book “Where 
the Wild Things Are.”

 The sponsors who made the February event possible were: the law firm of Hinckley, 
Allen & Snyder; Reynolds Strategy Group, a public affairs company representing clients 
before state and municipal governments; the law firm of Updike, Kelly & Spellacy; Vesta 
Corporation, which owns, develops and manages affordable-housing communities; Aetna; 
and East River Energy, a leading petroleum and energy-supplier in Connecticut.

 Despite the wallop of Storm Derby, many guests came together for fun and to hear an 
introduction to Read to Grow’s new initiative to partner with other community-based non-
profits. A special thank-you goes to Peter Walker, actor and Chester, CT resident, who gave 
an animated reading of “Where The Wild Things Are.”

Opportunity Gap
Studies show that 61% of children from low-
income families have no age-appropriate books 
at home and that fewer than 36% of low-
income children are read to daily. By first grade, 
the average middle-class child has had 1,000-
1,700 hours of one-on-one book-reading while 
an average low-income child has had 25 hours.

Closing The Gap
Read to Grow is forging partnerships with other 
non-profits based in communities throughout 
the state, particularly in urban areas, to intensify 
and expand outreach to low-income and at-risk 
families. Partnerships will include agencies 
whose staff work as in-home visitors.

For Dinah Virgulto, a favorite children’s 
book is one that never ends. “It’s a 
wordless book,” says the 70-year-old 

volunteer at Read to Grow. “It’s ‘Flotsam,’ by 
David Wiesner. There are beautiful pictures, 
showing the different things that wash up to 
shore … going on and on. A cycle that never 
ends.”

Dinah knows a lot about children’s book, 
so her choice is not made lightly. She was a 
librarian for East Haven’s elementary schools 
for 25 years. With both undergraduate and 
master’s degrees in library science from 
Southern Connecticut State University, 
Dinah has had strong professional and 
personal interests in literacy. She and her 
husband, longtime residents of East Haven, 
have three children and five grandchildren. 
Books have always held an important place 
in their family life.

Since retirement, Dinah has volunteered at 
Read to Grow for more than two years. She is 
among 17 volunteers who offer their time and 
talents at the Branford office. About 50 others 
volunteer in the 12 hospitals that partner 
with Read to Grow. In the hospitals, these 
volunteers with our Books for Babies program 
talk to new parents about the importance of 
communicating with their newborns, and 
they give them our Literacy Packets. Each 
packet contains a board book, a parent’s 
guide, and a reply card that enables the 
family to receive two more free books in the 
infant’s first year.

Read to Grow is a place where people are 
passionate about what they do, Dinah says, 
and that makes her and other volunteers 
want to do more. In her normal routine at 
the Branford office, she packages up books 
to be sent out. Read to Grow, she adds, is 

extraordinary in its goal and accomplish-
ments. “To know that no child in Connecticut 
has to be without books is so wonderful. … 
My daughter in Atlanta wanted to know if 
we’re a national program. Every state should 
have this.”

A Mother’s Appreciation
I’m a mother of 18-month-old baby boy. I would like to convey my heartfelt gratitude toward 
Read to Grow.

It all started at Hartford Hospital when my son was born in 2012. That’s when he got the very 
first book from Read to Grow called “Baby Day.” He liked that book so much. I started reading 
this book to him when he was 3 months old.  Since then I have … received many books, and 
my son enjoys me reading to him. This has helped my son to learn to listen, try to recognize 
pictures, letters, numbers, shapes. At the age of 18 months my son has shown a significant 
progress, thanks to Read to Grow. 

Thanks for the recent batch of books my son received. It included many new baby books that 
well suite his age. It included a Baby Einstein book as well. I’m sure it’s going to be his next 
favorite book. 

From Naomi Thomas

Sponsors at the friend-raiser pictured here (left to right) 
are: Daniel Ryan, with Updike, Kelly & Spellacy; Kevin 
Reynolds, with Reynolds Strategy Group; Christopher 
Brigham, with Updike, Kelly & Spellacy; Don Seifel of UKS; 
and Brenda Cisco and Emma Cimino, both with Reynolds 
Strategy Group.
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Joseph & Phyllis Satin
Robyn Scatena
David Schaefer & Janet Hall
The Schenk Family
Steve & Paula Schimmel
Diantha Schull
Melanie Seelig
Eric Semple
Jim & Cis Serling
Phyllis Seton
Joseph & Marjorie Shapiro
Patricia Shea
Robert & Leslie Sherwin
Donald & Jean Showalter
Barbara Sicherman
Clifford & Laura Skolnick
Heidi Smith
Joel Cohen & Linda Smith Cohen
Howard Sommer & Linda Waldman
Pam Stanton
Ana Marie Stern
Kenneth & Katherine Stone
Stedman & Patricia Sweet
Glenn & Janet Swenson
Natalie Tenney
Nancy Thompson
Harriet Tolson
Nick & Lynda Tragakes
Barry & Hyla Vine
Charles & Dinny Wakerley 
Ed & Laury Walker
Peter Banks & Nancy Elizabeth Wallace
Alexine Wallace
Timothy & Suzanne Waters
Paul Wehner
Glenn & Dotty Weston-Murphy
Marian Wexler
Judith Brooks Wiley
Diana Joyce Wilson
Richard & Marcia Witten
Steven Wolfson & Elsa Stone
Carletta Wright Sipes
Susan Yolen

Barbara Zemetis
Michael Zirkel & Erin Regnier
Jon Zonderman & Laurel Shader

Foundations, Family Foundations, 
Hospital Support
Aetna Foundation
Alva Greenberg Fund
AT&T
BJ’s Charitable Foundation
Blum Shapiro Foundation
Bodenwein Public Benevolent Foundation
Branford Rotary Foundation
Carmax Foundation
Chester Kitchings Family Foundation
Citizens Bank Foundation
Day Kimball Healthcare
Ensworth Charitable Foundation,  

Bank of America, Trustee
First Niagara Bank Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. William Foulds Family Foundation
Frank Loomis Palmer Fund
Frederick A. DeLuca Foundation, Inc.
Griffin Hospital
Hartford Hospital
Helen I. Graham Charitable Foundation
Joel E. Smilow Charitable Trust
Josef and Anni Albers Foundation
Lawrence & Memorial Hospital
Mathis-Pfohl Foundation
McInerney Family Foundation
Middlesex Hospital
The Albert B. & Audrey G. Ratner Family 

Foundation
Joe & Cindy Goldberg Family Foundation
The Fascitelli Family Foundation
The Angela Brock-Kyle and Bernard Kyle 

Charitable Foundation
Richard H. Calder Revocable Living Trust
NewAlliance Foundation
People’s United Community Foundation
Pitney Bowes Literacy and Education Fund
Saint Francis Hospital & Medical Center

SBM Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Schneider Foundation
Seedlings Foundation
Seymour Lustman Memorial Fund
Sharon Hospital
Shoreline Pediatrics & Adolescent 

Medicine, PC
The Community Foundation for  

Greater New Haven
The Diana Davis Spencer Foundation
The Ernest & Joan Trefz Foundation
The Guilford Foundation
The Hagani Foundation, Inc.
The Shack Sackler Foundation
The Simmons Family Foundation Inc.
United Way of Coastal Fairfield County
United Way of Greater New Haven
Yale-New Haven Hospital

Organizations, Corporations,  
Small Businesses & Schools
Accel International Holdings
Act II Thrift Shop
Assa Abloy Americas
Barnes & Noble Booksellers
Brenner, Saltzman & Wallman LLP
Celigo, Inc.
Citizens Bank
CohnReznick
Community Health Charities of New 

England, Inc.
Connecticut Capitol Report
Connecticut Education Association
Connecticut Reading Association of Greater 

Hartford
Coursey & Company
Deep River Elementary School
Donahue, Durham & Noonan, P.C.
East River Energy
Fusco Corporation
Guilford Savings Bank
Hinckley, Allen & Snyder LLP
Hotchkiss Library

Jewish Federation of Greater New Haven
Jewish Foundation
Killingworth Elementary School
Laticrete International
Liberty Bank
Lifetime Care at Home, LLC
Lipper International, Inc.
Marcum LLP
Mohegan Tribal Gaming Authority
Monte Financial Group
New London County Retired  

Teachers Association
Reynolds Strategy Group
Rogin, Nassau LLC
SMB Networks LLC
The Bilco Company
The North Branford Women’s Club
The Safety Zone
Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C.
Wallingford Public School Staff
Wiggin & Dana LLP

IN KIND
Adobe
Frederick A. DeLuca Foundation, Inc.
Greater Hartford Council of Connecticut 

Reading Association
Pilgrim Furniture
River Run LLC (Dow Realty)
Symantic
Tricia Bohan Photography
Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C.

MATCHING PLEDGES
Energizer
Guilford Savings Bank
NewAlliance Foundation
Pfizer Foundation Matching Gifts Program
The United Illuminating Employee  

Giving Campaign
United Way of Northern  

New Jersey Employees 

Book Drive Honor Roll  
Donations of 500 books or more
A.W. Cox School
Abraham Pierson Elementary School
Bellizzi Asian Studies Academy
Samantha Benthien
Annie Brown and Emily Trezza
Citizens Bank
Fairfield Ludlowe High School  

Business Club

First Congregational Church of Guilford
First Niagara Bank
Gina Fitzgerald
Flander’s Elementary School
Franklin Elementary School
Gateway Community College
Girl Scout Troop of Easton
Guilford Lakes School
Hartford Hospital Auxiliary
Healthy Child Pediatrics

Highland School
Hotchkiss School Read To Grow Club
Impact Trumbull
Independent Day School
Interact Club of Guilford High School
Jane Ryan School
Jared Eliot Middle School
Junior League of Eastern Fairfield County
Karen Seligson and Melanie Ward
Kiwanis Club of Fairfield

Liberty Bank
Long Lots Elementary School
Sara Manning
Mary R. Tisko School
Memorial Middle School
Middlebrook Elementary School
Mile Creek School
Noah Wallace School
North Branford Intermediate School
Krista Parise

W e  T h a n k  O u r  D o n o r s  ( J u l y  1 ,  2 0 1 2 – J u n e  3 0 ,  2 0 1 3 )
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HONOR GIFTS
In Honor of Robert Adeson and Andrea 

Perlstein Adeson
	 Lewis M. Esther Perlstein Foundation
In Honor of Robin Baker
	 Ms. Mary Ellen Bushnell
In Honor of Eileen Brown
	 Ms. Barbara Zemetis
In Honor of Shulamith Chernoff
	 Mr. and Mrs. Robert Horwitz
In Honor of Karla Church
	 Mr. and Mrs. Jim Church
In Honor of Scott and Lori Church
	 Mr. and Mrs. Michael Klein
In Honor of Roxanne Coady
	 NewAlliance Foundation
In Honor of the Deer Run Elementary 

School Staff
	 Mr. and Mrs. William Grimm
In Honor of Mrs. Jeanne Feldman
	 Ms. Ruth Feldman
In Honor of Ms. Ashley Gabriella Finkel
	 Mrs. Robin Charney
In Honor of Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Fox
	 Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Horner
In Honor of William Friedman
	 Mr. Michael Wilker
In Honor of her Friends and Family
	 Maryanne Hall
In Honor of Ms. Kathy Koboski
	 Ms. Lorraine Stub
In Honor of Susannah Lee, William Lee and 

Alexa Lee
	 William and Kate Lee
In Honor of Samir Mehta
	 Anonymous	
	 Mr. Steven A. Banatoski
	 Mr. Jimit Parekh
	 Ms. Mona M. Pierpaoli

In Honor of Kathy Olson
	 Ms. April Roscow
In Honor of Elaine Parsons
	 Mr. and Mrs. Robert Benevento
	 Mrs. Lynn M. Brantley
	 Ms. Donna M. Canepari
	 Ms. Patricia Crowley
	 Ms. Marcia B. Buenkel
	 Ms. Patricia B. Parsons
	 Ms. Donna L. Romeo
	 Mrs. Sandra Skitgis
	 Mrs. Meghan Solli
	 Ms. Deborah A. Thorson
In Honor of Mary Claire Reidy
	 Mr. and Mrs. James Reidy
In Honor of Jack Reynolds
	 Ms. Deb Denker
In Honor of Cathyann Roding
	 SMB Networks LLC
In Honor of Priscilla Russo
	 Ms. Marge Healy
In Honor of Susan Shapiro
	 Ms. Roslyn Lerner
In Honor of Heidi Smith
	 Ms. Linda Hargraves
In Honor of Samuel I Thorpe
	 Mr. Paul D. Cleary
	 Rabbi Rachel Goldenberg
	 Ms. Augusta Mueller
In Honor Of Monika & Kevin Trager’s  

New Baby Girl
	 Ms. Lynne Nathan
In Honor of Mrs. Nicole Waggoner
	 Miss Emily Jameson
In Honor of Janet Weiswasser Michaelson
	 Dr. and Mrs. Herbert Solomon
In Honor of the Wilcoxson School Teachers
	 Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Youngquist

MEMORY GIFTS
In Memory of Jim Abraham
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Charlotte Boling
	 Mrs. Stacy Grecula
In Memory of Ms. Anna Bombaci
	 Ms. Nancy Bombaci
In Memory of Bob Brown
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Joyce Brown
	 Ms. Gayle F. Howard
Mr. and Mrs. Henry C. Castellon Jr.
	 Mr. Joseph M. Esposito
	 Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Esposito
	 Ms. Melinda Kahl
	 Ms. Barbara Maresca
	 Mr. and Mrs. John J. McGuirk
	 Mr. Alex J. Reese
	 Ms. Judith M. Shea
	 Mr. Michael A. Shea
	 Ms. Patricia Shea
	 Mr. John A. Young
In Memory of James W. Corcoran
	 Celigo, Inc.
In Memory of Mrs. Kathryn W. Davis
	 Mr. and Mrs. William Ewen
	 Read to Grow Staff
In Memory of father and father-in-law of 

Mr. and Mrs. Damon Glisson
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Alphonse Esposito
	 Anonymous
In Memory of Fred Frankel
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond

In Memory of Ms. Naomi Gaynes
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Ms. Pat Gelman
	 Ms. Barbara Gibson
In Memory of Adam Gibson
	 Ms. Marcia Geringer
In Memory of Mike Girardi
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Alan S. Lindquist
	 Mr. and Mrs. Nick Tragakes
In Memory of Ms. Patricia Melagari
	 Mr. and Mrs. David Stone
In Memory of Gus Portuondo
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of Marge and Herb Ruderfer
	 Ms. Laurie Ruderfer
In Memory of the Students and Teachers of 

Sandy Hook Elementary School
	 Ms. Maryanne Hall
	 Noah Wallace School
	 Ms. Sherra Piscitelli
In Memory of Mrs. Seelig, Melanie’s mother
	 Ms. Melanie Seelig
In Memory of Jerome Sussman
	 Mr. Samuel Limbaker
In Memory of Mario Tetreau
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond
In Memory of father and grandfather of 

Ray Wasson
	 Mr. and Mrs. Howard Diamond

W e  T h a n k  O u r  D o n o r s  ( J u l y  1 ,  2 0 1 2 – J u n e  3 0 ,  2 0 1 3 )

The Hartford Hospital Auxiliary donated 1,812 books in January to Read to Grow. Pictured 
(left to right) at the hospital are: Jenny Minton Quigley, Auxiliary member; Linda Sylvester, 
Books for Kids Program Coordinator; Roxanne Coady, Read to Grow Board Chair; Virginia 
Van Dyk and Christine Collins, Auxiliary Co-Presidents.

Prudential
Redding Elementary School
Reed Exhibitions
Ruth L. Chaffee School
Saint Thomas Day School
Scout Troop #30286 of Southport
Soundview Family YMCA
Suffield Middle School
The Country School 6th Grade Class
The Eric G. Norfeldt School

The Fraser Woods School
The Healthy Child
Samuel Thorpe
Timothy Edwards Middle School
Whitby School
Trumbull Brownie Troop 35080
Philip DeLise & Johar Varma
Woodside Intermediate School



You can choose from a number of ways to help in our mission. You might:

	�T rain to volunteer in our Books for Babies program at one of  
12 partnered hospitals, where you would visit briefly with new 
families to explain our Literacy Packets.

	 Come to our office in Branford , where you could:

		  assemble Literary Packets for the hospitals

		  sort and prepare books for our deliveries

		  assist with record-keeping or data-entry

		  lend a hand in website and social media development

	O rganize or sponsor a book drive to collect gently used children’s books 

	H elp in our fund-raising efforts

Read to Grow Welcomes Volunteers

Contact us at 203-488-6800

Non-Profit Org.
U.S. Postage 

PAID
Permit No. 86

Branford CT 06405

53 School Ground Road
Unit 3
Branford CT 06405

Visit us at 
www.readtogrow.org


